
HAMILTON HIGH SCHOOL 

                                   Guidance Department 

 

 

Students should bring two #2 pencils and a four-function, scientific, or graphing calculator with them on 

test day. A list of approved calculators is in your practice book. No food or drinks (including water) will be 

allowed in the testing rooms. Breaks will be provided. 

PSAT Information 

 

The PSAT measures skills that are important for success in college; verbal 

reasoning, math problem solving and writing.  Taking the PSAT enables 

students to: 

 Practice for the SAT! 

 Get feedback about critical academic skills. 

 Seek information from colleges. 

 Enter scholarship competitions. 

 

          See your counselor if you have questions about the PSAT  

 

Date:  Saturday, October 19, 2019 

   

Time:  Begins at 8:00 am and ends approximately at 11:00 am. 

(Students should arrive no later than 7:30 am) 

 

Registration: Registration begins Mon, Aug. 12- Sept. 1st -for Juniors 

only 

Monday, September 2, 2019 - Freshman and Sophomores 

can join register along with Juniors.   

Tuesday, Sep 17, 2019 at 11:00 PM - Registration Ends 

Go to the URL address:   

www.TotalRegistration.net/PSAT/030062  

 

Print out a confirmation form and take it to the Hamilton 

Bookstore to pay with Hamilton High School ID.  

 

*Fri. Sep 20, 2019 - Registrations that have not been paid 

by 4pm in the Hamilton Bookstore will be canceled and 

exams will not be ordered. 

 

Location: Hamilton High School. Report to the cafeteria. Classroom 

assignments will be posted that morning. 

 

Fee: $20.00 Print out a confirmation form and take it to the 

Hamilton Bookstore to pay with Hamilton ID. Bring a 

copy of your receipt to C223. 

                        (A limited number of fee waivers are available to junior 

students who are in financial need.  See your counselor.) 

 

ID Bring your HHS student ID for identification.  You cannot 

test without your ID. 
Website: For more information on the PSAT and other testing programs log  

  on to the College Board website at www.collegeboard.com 


